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Newsletter for Doctoral Candidates of GC-ED 

Summer time is vacation time! Of course, we will be available for you in August as 
well, but we might not be as fast as usual with our answers. If you have pressing 
questions, please make sure to ask them before the 14th of August because most 
of us will be on holidays in this respective week. We wish you all the best for your 
summer! 
 

Visit our updated Wiki area! 

  Everything you need to know about your doctoral project in one area: 

https://wiki.tum.de/display/edschooloffice/Checklist+for+ED%27s+Doctoral+Candidates 

  Info Events of the GC-ED: 

https://wiki.tum.de/display/edschooloffice/Info-Events+GC-ED 

 

2023 Doctoral Representatives' Elections - Join our team! 

Are you interested in running for election? Just contact us via gc@ed.tum.de (keyword 
"Election of doctoral representatives") by 22 September 2023 at the latest. The election will 
then take place online from 02.10. - 15.10.2023.  
 
 
 
Invitation to the TUM-wide lecture series: 

Lecture Series Digital Twin in Engineering and Design 
Lecturers from different TUM schools as well as from industry will provide insights into 
technical challenges, and potentials of digital twins. 
>>> 18.10.2023, every Wednesday, 17:00 to 18:30, lecture hall MW2050, building 
Mechanical Engineering, campus Garching 
 

 

TUMblue 2023 - Registrations Open! 

Secure your spot now at this networking event for all doctoral candidates at TUM: 

https://www.docgs.tum.de/en/node/824744 


